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BPSOU OPEN HOUSE NOTIFICATION

Atlantic Richfield will be hosting an open house on Tuesday, August 6 for the Butte 
community to learn about upcoming construction in the Silver Bow Creek corridor.

Attendees will also have an opportunity to meet members of the BPSOU project team and 
learn about repository siting progress.

There is no presentation scheduled, so please drop by anytime between 6:30 and 8 p.m. to 
say hi to the team and learn about project progress.

o WHAT: Butte Priority Soils Open House hosted by Atlantic Richfield
o WHEN: 6:30 - 8 p.m. on Tuesday, August 6
o WHERE: Butte Brewing and Pizza Company

     465 E. Galena Street
           Butte, MT 59701
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